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SUCCESSFUL 2018 LEGISLATIVE SESSION 
 
This year’s legislative season was successful and 
extraordinary for gun violence prevention in 
Delaware – The General Assembly passed four 
GVP bills, which will go a long way to making the 
state safer! Thank you to everyone who 
supported the push for gun violence prevention 
by calling and emailing legislators and senators 
as well as by attending the hearings!  
 
That being said, it is essential that we continue 
to build on the success and momentum during 
the summer and into next year! 
 

HB 222 – RED FLAG BILL SIGNED! 
 
On June 27th, Governor John Carney signed 
House Bill 222 into law, which was previously 
passed unanimously in the Senate, 20 – 0. The 

legislation, which was sponsored by Rep. 
David Bentz, will allow a court to issue a Lethal 
Violence Protection Order if a family member 
or law enforcement officer can show that the 
person in question poses a danger to self or  

 
others by owning, possessing, controlling, 
purchasing or receiving a firearm. Read more 
about the bill signing here and watch the video 
here. 
 

RECAP OF THE OTHER 2018 GVP LAWS 
 
In addition to HB 222, Delaware was successful 

in passing HB 300, which bans bump stocks 
and other devices that allow semi-automatic 
rifles to fire at a fast rate.  
 
HB 302, also known as the Beau Biden 
Violence Prevention Act was a bipartisan 
effort, which will restrict access to firearms for 
those who mental health professionals believe 
present a danger to themselves or others. 
Watch the video of the bill signing.  
 

HB 174, which was passed unanimously in the 
legislature, strengthens penalties for illegal 
purchases of firearms, and in turn deters 
‘straw purchases’ by individuals who are 
unable to legally buy firearms. Watch the 
video of the bill signing.

 

 

https://legis.delaware.gov/BillDetail/25942
https://www.facebook.com/RepDavidBentz/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/RepDavidBentz/?fref=mentions
https://www.wdel.com/news/video-it-s-going-to-save-lives-delaware-enacts-red/article_c9448030-7a41-11e8-91bf-af8c386d1231.html
https://governor.delaware.gov/comprehensive-gun-safety-delaware/
https://www.delawareonline.com/story/news/2018/06/14/bump-stock-bbump-stock-bill-passes-house-heads-governors-dill-passes-house-heads-governors-desk/703197002/
https://news.delaware.gov/2018/04/30/beau-biden-gun-violence-prevention-act/
https://news.delaware.gov/2018/04/30/beau-biden-gun-violence-prevention-act/
https://www.facebook.com/JohnCarneyDE/videos/1847854611931500/
https://news.delaware.gov/2018/04/18/strengthen-penalties-straw-purchases/
https://livestream.com/StateofDelaware/hb174/videos/173501857
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